







Teach A Trick Night

Tuesday, Macrh 10th 7:00 PM

Come by the Panera on Poplar Level at 5:30 for a pre-meeting dinner!

Kosair Charities Center 982 Eastern Parkway Louisville, KY 40217



From the President | Out of My Hat



Welcome to March, here we are near the end of our first quarter, and we've already had two outstanding lectures. David Garrard kicked us off this year with some practical magic. Last month we had the entertaining magic of Martin Cox, who, despite his illness, gave it 110%, and despite the weather, we had a great crowd. This month we have two events for you – first up is our "Teach a Trick night on Tuesday, March 10th, which we'll be covering several areas like cards, coins, stage, etc. We may even

have some mini-talks from our working professionals. Several members will attend the Winter Carnival of Magic in Pigeon Forge, TN, which is hosted by I.B.M. Ring 58 on March 12 - 14. It's a friendly convention, where they have contests, shows and lectures, and a dealer room. On Tuesday, March 31st, we'll have Mike Powers, who writes the Card Corner in the Linking Ring. BUT this lecture will be more than cards, and I hear it was well-received at other clubs. Being a member of the International Brotherhood of Magicians or the Society of American Magicians offers many perks, one of which is a monthly magazine. For the I.B.M., it's The Linking Ring magazine, and for S.A.M., it's the M.U.M. Magazine. Also both organizations offer an annual convention bringing in some of the top magical talent in the world. I'm pleased to say that many of those top performers come to visit us at the L.M.C.!I've been talking with the leadership of both organizations to try and get another big event in Louisville. I hope we see that happen. If you haven't been to one of the big magic conventions, you should go at least once. Also, remember if you are a member of the club, check in on our Facebook group, and let us know where you're performing, ask for help on a trick, show us a trick. This group is a private group that only LMC members and special guests are allowed to join. You can also post about your performances on our public Facebook page, which you can feel free to share and invite others to like. See YOU online and at the meeting.

Michael

From the Editor



And just like that, February is behind us! At our last lecture, we had the privilege of watching Martin Cox. Although he was a bit under the weather, his lecture was still fantastic. If he makes his way back to Louisville, you'll need to make time to come and see him. Coming up in March we have TWO club events.

On March 10, we will be having a Teach a Trick Night. These kinds of events are what the club is all about. Spreading the art of magic to other members, young and old. So if you are able to clear the evening, come by and teach a trick and learn some while you're at it! Unfortunately, due to a work trip, I won't be able to make this meeting. Hopefully, we will plan on doing another one this year. Then on March 31, we have a lecture from Mike Powers. Clear your calendars for that day!

Alright, that's about all I have to say for this month. Keep going with your Magic New Years goals! I'd love to see how everyone improves by the end of 2020.

I'll hopefully see everyone soon!

-Matt



Martin Cox Lecture



















Photos by Bret Sohl

2020 Club Officers

Dean Emeritus
Sherrell Nunnelley

President
Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way
Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829
funmagic@iglou.com

1st Vice President
Bo Gulledge
502.645.3483
bo@breakthrusg.com

2nd Vice President
Dennis Alm

Secretary
John Butler
1564 Beech St.
Radcliff, KY 40160
270.351.3412 (h)
270-832-0165 (c)
john.butler1@twc.com

EDITORIAL NOTE:

Please have all articles for inclusion in the next bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

Treasurer
Barbara Harris
P.O. Box. 99801
Louisville, KY 40269
(502) 499-7852
barblouky@aol.com

Sergeant at Arms
OPEN

Webmaster
Steve Haffner

Bulletin Editor Matt Sohl

Technical Director
Bret Sohl

Concierge Carol Miller

Advisory Board
Jim Harris
Pat Miller
Pete Miller
David Garrard